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Mikuni Corporation takes occupational health and safety activities very seriously, 

as a manufacturing company. We are striving to improve our occupational health and 

safety environment by organizing “Occupational Health and Safety Committees” in each 

plant and office of our group companies and regularly visiting workplaces to check on 

safety. 

We are aiming to obtain the international standard “ISO 45001” certification for 

the entire group to ensure the steady operation of our occupational health and safety 

management system. Through this initiative, we believe that the process of occupational 

health and safety will become clearer and a safety culture will be fostered throughout 

the group. 

Our “Safety Basics” and “Occupational Health and Safety Policy” was revised in 

2020. These reflect our belief that the pursuit of health and safety for all workers will 

enhance the quality and productivity of manufacturing. 

We will continue to work faithfully in accordance with the “Safety Basics” and 

“Occupational Health and Safety Policy” to clearly identify the causes of health and safety 

hazards and other issues that need to be managed and to improve the occupational 

health and safety environment. 
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